
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Driving of sheetpiles at the Offtake Regulator has recently been completed.  Base foundation 

works for the structure are now in progress. 

 

• Preparations are being made to relocate a fallen scar tree as part of the Cultural Heritage 

Management Plan.  

 

• G-MW are preparing to mobilize excavation equipment to site to undertake bulk excavation 

of the Hipwell Road Channel. It is anticipated these works will commence in March 2013. 

 

• Tenders for the bridge over the channel have been advertised and will close on 5 March 

2013. 
 

 
Photo 1: Steel sheet piles ready to be installed as part of the Offtake Regulator. 
 

 
Photo 2: Construction activity at Hipwell Road. 
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